
Dear Customers 

                               October 17, 2022 

                              Naha West Inn 

                               General Manager 

 

 

Replacement of Towels 

 

 

Dear Customers,, 

We are pleased to hear that your company is doing well. 

I would like to express my sincere appreciation for your continued patronage.  

We, Naha West Inn, would like to inform you that we will change towels as follows 

We would like to inform you that we will be changing towels once a day per person as follows. 

The environment surrounding the industry is becoming increasingly severe due to the recent 

sharp rise in energy prices. 

This is also against the backdrop of aggressive SDGs initiatives. 

 

We appreciate your kind understanding and understanding of these circumstances. 

We look forward to your continued patronage. 

                                 Sincerely yours 

 

 

Date of change 

 

 

Effective date of the change: Tuesday, November 1, 2022 

 

Change in the towels will be changed once a day for each person. 

(face towel, bath towel) 

 

Additional towels will be available for an additional charge. 

Face towels: 100 JPY/ per towel (tax included) 

Bath towels: 200 JPY/ per towel (tax included) 
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